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RAISING AMAZING MEN SUCCESSFULLY 

The PCG RAMS – Camping Retreat:  Kensington Metro Park Group Camp 

August 7, 2022

Praise the Lord PCG RAM and Family! 

We are sincerely looking forward to the opportunity to spend quality time 

in love and fellowship with you, or your young one, in a fun-filled 

atmosphere of relaxation and enjoyment in Christ Jesus our Lord!  Our 

desire is to take advantage of our camp experience to grow closer in 

fellowship and, to assist our younger brothers in becoming the men of God 

that Jesus wants us to be.  As a PCG RAM, or 

parent/guardian, you can always count on your Big Brothers in Christ to be 

there for you…no matter what! 

That is our pledge and earnest vow to you!  I am always just a phone call 

away.  And, even better, Jesus promised to NEVER EVER leave or forsake 

you.  You are never alone! 

Sincerely, 

Elder Steven R. Hardiman II 
Program Coordinator 

Pastor, Columbus, OH Assembly 




